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Agreed Report from the Board of Management 

Date: 5/05/2022 

 

• The Board Members attended their second Board of Management meeting for Carbury 

School. 

• The roles for members of the Board of Management were discussed and agreed upon.  

• A health and safety audit of the school building and grounds was completed. A list of 

priorities has been drawn up and these areas are being addressed. 

• All pupils are currently completing the Stay Safe programme. This is mandatory and is 

taught every second year. 

• Standardised testing will take place at the end of May in English and Maths for 1st to 6th 

Class pupils. End of year reports will be prepared for all pupils and sent out a week before 

the school closes for the summer holidays. 

• An ePayments system has been set up. This will enable parents to make payments for school 

tours, book money, etc. online. 

• The school has renewed its membership with the National Parents Council.  

• The Parent Association Information Session from the National Parents Council will take 

place at 7 pm on Wednesday, 11th May 2022 in the school hall. Board members, staff and 

the parent body have all been invited to attend. This has been communicated by email, in the 

newsletter and on the school website. A text reminder will also be sent. 

• The school will close early on Friday, 3rd June to facilitate teachers engaging in the webinars 

for the Primary Language Curriculum. This is as advised by the Department of Education. 

• The school will hold an induction afternoon and evening for incoming Junior Infants and 

their parents on Thursday, 9th June. 

 

Signed: 

 

Secretary to the Board of Management 

 


